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For the 15 inch monitor:
Will be replaced in October 2001 by the following model:

   JH 15C06 CTX-A1

This new 15 inch CRT monitor will have the same
form, fi t and function as the existing products.

Accessory such as front, standard, custom -cabinet
and suspension bracket will not be changed, these
articles will all fi t the new model.

This new monitor will be tested according to the maritime standard
EN60945; 1996/11 (IEC945) and will be type approved by the following 
classifi cation societies:

   • DNV  - Det Norske Veritas
   • Lloyd’s - Lloyd’s Register of Shipping
   • GL  - Germanischer Lloyds
   • Nippon - Nippon Kaiji Kyokai
   • ABS  - American Bureau of Shipping

   Data sheet and drawing for this new product is available at our internet site:
http://www.hatteland.com/jhd

We kindly ask you to enter this new type number for this new monitor in your 
information system when the delivery starts.

The following monitors will be obsolete:

   JH 15C05 E50-A1
   JH 17C03 P75-A1

For the 17 inch monitor:
We will encourage customers who use this monitor to place a last time buy order 
before November 2001. The reason for this is that we can not guarantee for 
the delivery period after November 2001. This monitor will not be replaced by 
another 17inch monitor.

We will ask all customers who needs this product in the future to place an order 
for their future needs. We will do the outmost to fulfi l all fi xed orders placed
before November 2001.


